
 

NASHS Newsletter Term 2, Week 10 

  

The last Newsletter for the Term has now been published.  Articles in this edition include Anthony Turner's visit to 

the National Indigenous Youth Parliament in Canberra, Outdoor Education Camps, the Drama Performance by 

our Year 8 and 9 students plus many more interesting articles. 

  

Click here to view the Newsletter. 

  

  

2017 Albany ATAR Revision Seminars 
Academic Task Force will again be holding ATAR Revision Seminars at the UWA Albany Centre. 

Click here to view the Revision Seminar Timetable. 

 

 

Apprentice Scholarships 
ATC Work Smart is funding these places to celebrate 30 years 
of providing Training and Employment services throughout 
the Great Southern. 

FIVE FUNDED SCHOOL BASED APPRENTICESHIPS ARE BEING OFFERED! 

 

You must be an Australian citizen attending school, aged 15 years and above, in 
year 10 or 11 and wish to complete your WACE. 

READ MORE 

 

  

Click here to go to our Events Calendar 
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